@ regencywire

1500 W Malone Ave - Sikeston, Missouri 63801

PFAS Statement

June 11, 2024
SUBJECT: PFAS Statement

In regards to presence of polyfluoroakyl substances (PFAS) in our products. Regency
Wire has reviewed this issue and can confirm that our products do not contain PFAS
substances.

2

Ken Telker

Quality Manager
Regency Wire




